From: Nancy Richardson

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:19:39 AM

Nancy Richardson
7 Shore Dr
Hampstead, NH 03841

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please “pass” on the Northern Pass. It won't help New Hampshire and it will hurt Mother Nature. It is
also dangerous and expensive.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Nancy Richardson
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